
gjCniteb liates Abenate
WASHINGTON. D.C.

January 194 1961

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I hope that these few lines will convey
my larm appreciation for your efforts during
the campaign.

I am most grateful for the splendid
enthusiasm of my associates. I am only sorry
I have not been able to personally thank you
fcr the excellent work which you performed in
behalf of the Democratic ticket.

Without your unrelenting efforts and loyalty
victory would not have been possible last Novem-
ber 8th.

With all good wishes, I am

S»cerely, ,7

John F. Kenn*f~


